
Subject: Discarded shopping carts in the 2600 block Fromme Road.
Date: Mon, 26 Apr 2004 13:27:49 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>,

"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Mr Ridge:

You may recall the concerns which have been raised repeatedly in regards to discarded
shopping carts in the 2600 block Fromme Rod cul-de-sac. 

The issue has not been resolved despite your efforts of good will in requesting
cooperation from the owners of the carts it seems. Indeed the problem is getting worse it
appears. I wish to reiterate that it is my opinion that this problem will not be resolved
unless and until the District demands  appropriately  high fines. As these carts are a
nuisance as well as a potential safety hazard as they are  frequently left on the road
per se, I am willing to make an appropriate motion to that effect. However, I will  wait
until I hear from you further on this matter.  

Thank you. 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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